
     

Eastbound Route 94 ramp closure and detour 

The eastbound Route 94 exit ramp from westbound Route 364 (Page Avenue extension) closes 

for reconstruction starting Monday, December 20, after 9 a.m., weather permitting.  

Drivers wishing to access eastbound Route 94 from westbound Route 364 will be detoured west 

on Route 364 to the North St. Peters Parkway exit, then cross over onto Heritage Crossing and 

then re-directed southbound onto South St. Peters Parkway and eastbound Route 364 to Route 

94. 

Access to the Muegge Road exit ramp from westbound Route 364 will remain open during 

this phase of the reconstruction work. The eastbound Route 94 ramp from westbound Route 

364 is expected to remain closed through the summer of 2022.  

This reconstruction is part of the interchange improvements at Route 94, Route 364 and Muegge 

Road found on our website: https://www.modot.org/interchangeimprovements 
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